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Frigo, Victoria (COE)

From: Frigo, Victoria (COE)

Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2011 10:55 AM

To: Bofill, Carmen (Elections)

Subject: Christopher Agrippa, Financial Disclosure

Hello Carmen, 

This is to confirm that after discussions with Christopher Agrippa, Division Chief, Clerk of the Board, 
he and I agreed that he should continue to file financial disclosure statements because of his 
authority to approve county expenditures in excess of $20,000. 

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Victoria Frigo, Staff AttorneyVictoria Frigo, Staff AttorneyVictoria Frigo, Staff AttorneyVictoria Frigo, Staff Attorney    

Direct Phone: 305 350-0601 

Fax: 305 579-0273 

 

19 West Flagler St., Suite 820 

Miami, FL 33130 

 

Miami-Dade County is a public entity subject to Chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes concerning public records. E-mail 
messages are covered under such laws and thus subject to disclosure. 

 


